
Mount Albion NEWS 
NewsewsMay 2024

May 9 Scholastic Book Fair

May 9 School Open House

May 16 Kindergarten Orientation

May 6 -10 Education Week

OPEN HOUSE
We will be hosting our Annual 
Open House on May 9, 2024.

Saturday, May 11th will mark the fifth 
annual Flowers4Mom event in 

support of Food4Kids Hamilton (100% 
donated by Scharringa Greenhouses)!
Beginning today, with a $40 donation 
via our website Order Flowers4Mom, 
place your order and our volunteers 

will deliver a beautiful hanging basket 
to any front porch in Hamilton.

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scharringagreenhouses.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cafracass%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C2973a9892dab4ba93c4b08dc6859f0c3%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638499982723359637%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yzKYyFXbVa838jKEsPAz1qb3uI1uKsCP%2FGIrEiZ%2FJgg%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.food4kidshamilton.ca%2Fproduct-page%2Fcopy-of-flowers4mom&data=05%7C02%7Cafracass%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C2973a9892dab4ba93c4b08dc6859f0c3%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638499982723371688%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zQdPgG7z7MGl0CYdLzE935qB5JLDIpPqWfYSsObFM00%3D&reserved=0


May News
❖ Registration is now open for the 

2024-2025 school year

❖ Your child is eligible for the two-year 
Kindergarten program in the calendar year 
that they turn four or five. 

❖ Your child must attend school if they are age six by September 1. 

Watch Out, Slow Down, Give Space,
Park Smart, and Be Courteous,

We want to remind everyone to prioritize safety, take it slow, and exercise extra caution 
during drop off and pick up times at schools. To help keep our children safe, we ask 
parents to avoid parking in prohibited areas such as crosswalks and driveways. We 
encourage all road users to practice safe habits when near schools. We know that the 
pick up and drop off times can be busy, so please give yourself extra time to navigate 
around schools safely, whether you are walking, using a wheelchair, or driving. If you 
drive, please consider parking a block or two away and walking in, wherever possible, 
to help reduce congestion. We kindly request that drivers be courteous and park 
responsibly when dropping off and picking up their children at schools.



May News
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May 20 Victoria Day

LOOKING FOR INFORMATION 

When looking for information about 
MOUNT ALBION School, you will always 

find it on our website 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion/ 
Please SUBSCRIBE to our website.

We will also communicate directly with you 
by SchoolMessenger. 

School Bell Times
9:00 – Yard Supervision

9:15 – Student Entry
9:15 - 10:15 – Period 1

10:15 - 10:55 – Period 2
10:55 - 11:35 – Nutrition Break #1
11:35 - 12:35 – Period 3
12:35  - 1:15 – Period 4
1:15 - 1:55 – Nutrition Break #2
1:55   - 2:55 – Period 5
2:55  - 3:35 – Period 6

3:35 – Dismissal
3:35 - 3:50 – Yard Supervision

Contact Us
24 Kennard Street
Stoney Creek, ON

L8J 2E5
P: 905-560-0908

mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca

Important Food Fun Dates

Milk Orders

Ordering opens April 24 and due 

by May 1st at midnight. The next 

cycle dates are May 14 through 

June 6.

Pizza Orders

Ordering opens April 24 and due 

by May 2 at midnight. The cycle 

dates are May 7 through June 

11.

Pita Pit Orders 

Ordering opens April 24 and due 

by May 15 at 9:15am. The Pita 

Pit days will be May 22, May 29, 

June 5 and June 12.



May News
Sunday, May 12

Gr 7 Immunization – May 6 

is only being given to 
the students that 
have the permission 
form signed.

Students will be receiving their 
second dose. Again, this 

Class Building
Our school will be starting to 
build our classes for the 2024-
2025 school year. 

If you would like to contact 
the school with a request or 
concern regarding next year’s 
classes, please email 
mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca

Please note that we cannot 
guarantee the fulfillment of all 
requests, but we will certainly 
consider your suggestion.

Email Deadline – May 15

mailto:mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca


MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

This is a reminder that the school 
cannot dispense medications without 

the signed authorization of both a 
parent/guardian and physician. This 
includes such items as cough syrup, 
Tylenol and other over the counter 
medications.  Please ask the  school 
office for the proper form for your 

doctor to complete for this purpose.  
We are sorry for any inconvenience or 

added  expense this may cause, we 
must however follow HWDSB medical  

protocols.

May News

Please remember that ALL 
visitors and parents must report 
to the office upon entry to the 

school. Parents/Guardians must 
wait in the office when picking 
up a student. Please DO NOT 

walk to the classrooms.

LOST & FOUND
Please remember to put your child’s
name on their items so that we can
return items when they are lost. The
bin will be emptied out again at the
end the month.

We will be hosting a scholastic book 
fair and our annual Open House. 
More information will follow as we 
get closer to the date. 

Education Week – May 6-10 



Scholastic 
Book Fair

Cookie Sale
$2 /Each

Ice Cream
$2 / Each

CurbSide
Food Truck

Visit 
Classrooms

5pm – 6:30pm
Thursday May 9th




